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M Gma il AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

RE: Request for Status Update

2 messages

Brittany.Davis@ed.gov <Brittany.Davis@ed.gov> Wed, Aug 3, 2022 at 1:58 PM
To: foia@aflegal.org

Good Afternoon,
This e-mail is in response to your request for a status on the subject FOIA requests: # 22-02932-F

The Department receives an overwhelming amount of FOIA requests, some of which are complex and voluminous that requires a line-by-line review of hundreds or
even thousands of pages of documents. Requests are processed on a first-in-first-out basis. Your request is currently under final processing review.

Please continue check on the status of your request on the Department’s FOIA Web page at http://www2.ed.gov/policy/gen/leg/foia/foiatoc.html and click on the
Requests Status Log link under “More Resources.”

If you have any questions, please contact the FOIA Service Center at (202) 401-8365 or via e-mail at EDFOIAManager@ed.gov.
Thank You,

FOIA Service Center

US Department of Education

(202) 401-8365

AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org> Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 1:00 AM
To: Brittany.Davis@ed.gov

Thank you!
[Quoted text hidden]



